
 

16th November 2020 

To: Parents of Junior School Children 

Dear Parents, 

Junior School Christmas Performances and Christmas Quiz 

Thursday 10th and Friday 11th December 2020 

I am writing to inform you about the Junior School Christmas performances which will take place on 
Thursday 10th and Friday 11th December on Zoom. Due to the Covid-19 restrictions, we are unable to 
go ahead with our usual performance format, but we hope you will still be able to enjoy the children’s 
efforts virtually!  All children will perform in school (within their bubbles) and this will be recorded and then 
streamed at the scheduled time on Zoom for you and the children to enjoy.  

After the performances, we invite parents to join us for a drink, mince pie and Christmas Quiz.  Please 
feel free to wear Christmas accessories! 

Thursday 10th December  7pm – Years 5 and 6 Production 

7.45pm – Christmas Quiz 

 

Friday 11th December   Two performances will take place on this date: 

7.00pm – Nursery, Reception, Years 1 and 2 Production 

7.30pm – Years 3 and 4 Production 

8.15pm – Christmas Quiz 

You will be sent an invitation by email to join the event nearer the time, but staff will be on hand on the 
day if you are having any technical issues. 

As in previous years, I would be very grateful if you would assist your child with any lines they may have 
to learn. For costumes, we are urging parents not to spend money on costumes. If you have costumes 
already, or wish to create one, then please feel free to, but school will provide some basic accessories 
and children can wear their own clothes for the performance. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via email. I hope to see you at the 
performances in December. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss M Purchase 

Year 4 and Music Teacher 


